From: Margie Taylor  
Sent: 07 February 2017 17:53
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Objection to planning application 17/00020/F

Dear Mr Neville

On behalf of my family, past long term users of this public house, I write to object to this application.

The applicant is well aware that the property of this public house is in a conservation area and an area of outstanding beauty.

Now he is applying for new storage. In his application for change of use of the public houses bottle and general storage 13/00781/F it was stated that there was ample storage elsewhere on the premises.  What has changed?
There is currently a white plastic shed erected on the site he is applying for, for the new shed. Does this white shed have planning permission? 

In Sibford Ferris there was a white plastic carport erected, on the end of a roadside house,  that household had to remove it, as it was not in keeping, I would say much the same as the current plastic shed on the proposed site.

With reference to gas bottle storage, I believe the law states that gas should not be stored inside any type of closed container for safety reasons. If they are being done so now, is this presenting a health and safety breach currently.  

As a licenced premises and opening sporadically to the general public, who currently is checking the safety of the Pheasant Pluckers Inn and its surrounding garden? From their submitted photo it looks to be rather a muddle, possibly harbouring vermin or places where patrons might have an accident, should any walk outside. Is the public house fit for purpose with or without a shed?

Would it be sensible for the applicant to put forward a business plan for this public house as it would seem with all the time and money spent by the village, the CDC and the applicant the reality is that the current applicant is not in a position one way or the other to run a safe public house? 

I ask is the applicant a vexatious applicant, if deemed so, how can we protect this historical much wanted public house from this charade? Make no mistake that is what we wish to do.

Mr and Mrs John Taylor    Ben Taylor, Sally Taylor, Henry Taylor
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